
 

 

SOUTHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 2020/21 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulations 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2015 and Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 Section 25:  
 
1. The audit of the Southampton City Council Statement of Accounts for the year ending 
31 March 2021 has been concluded.   
  
2. The Statement of Accounts 2020/21 and auditors’ report are available for inspection. 
Applications should be made initially via email to Finance@southampton.gov.uk or in 
writing to the Executive Director Corporate Services, Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14 
7LY. The Statement of Accounts will be emailed to the applicant or otherwise made 
available for inspection by arrangement. They can also be viewed on the Council’s website 
at:   
 
https://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/council-data/accounts-previous-
years/ 
 
The Statement of Accounts and auditors’ report are open to the inspection of any local 
government elector for the area, who may make a copy of them or of an extract from them, 
per Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014.  
 
 
MEL CREIGHTON – Executive Director Corporate Services 
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